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Dear Parent/Carer

We are writing to ask you and your child for help with some research that is being carried out by the University of Bristol.  We are aiming to find out what schools can do to improve young people’s emotional health.  In other words, what can be done to help young people feel good about themselves and their lives.  The research is being carried out in 8 schools and is funded by the Economic and Social Research Council.  

The study in XX school will involve group discussions with 6 students aged 12-14.  Half the students have been picked at random by the school, and they have then been asked to choose a friend to take part with them.  Your child is one of those selected.  

We aim to make the discussions informal and enjoyable.  The students can withdraw at any stage, and they will not be pressed into talking about anything they do not wish to.  We are conducting these discussions because we believe it is important to hear young people’s views, so that we can make positive changes in schools.  All the discussions will be strictly confidential and no school or individual student will be identified in any publication or report that is written.  The discussions will be tape recorded.  Only the research team will have access to the information from these discussions.  The only exception to this, is if someone says something that indicates that they are at risk of harm.  In this case, the researchers would pass the information on to a responsible adult at the school.

We do hope you and your child will agree to take part.  Please could you both complete the consent form enclosed with this letter to say whether you do or do not want to take part, and return it to Mr L at the school.

If you would like any further information about the study, please contact Dr. Judi Kidger on 0117 331 3910, or by e-mail judi.kidger@bristol.ac.uk
Thank you for your help

Yours sincerely

Dr. Judi Kidger

Research Associate

